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Dear Daemen Students, 

 

I hope you had a chance to enjoy some of the Homecoming activities this last weekend and that you are 

prepared to support our wonderful men’s and women’s basketball teams as the season gears up. I suspect 

we will all see some fabulous games this year! 

 

I hope you are also enjoying some of the campus improvements that you have been seeing over the last 

few months. The new trees (with more to come), the new landscaping, the fountain in front of Wick, the 

new stone benches, and the wall currently being constructed along the front border of our campus are 

doing much to make our campus a welcoming place to students and everyone who interacts with our 

college. And you know what the best part of t


